Newsletter – 25th January 2019

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830

Singing Time for Two Year olds

If your child is part of the Squirrel group in the Rainbow Room with Mrs Mann, you are invited to come earlier at collection time (11.15am for the morning session and 2:50pm for the afternoon session) on **Friday** 1st **February.** The children will be singing some rhymes for you.



Outdoor Play



We try to use our wonderful outdoor space in all weathers. The fresh air, the space to run and the psychological benefit of being out in nature are good for all children. In cold weather we have nursery coats, hats and gloves to put on them and

we ensure they are well wrapped up. All children are free to choose to play outside, so please don't ask us to keep your child inside as this can be very distressing for them.

Putting on coats

Several of our children have now learnt to put on their own coats, and only need help to fasten them. Well done! Please keep practising this important skill with them.



This week we have been learning about garden birds and how to care for them. Your children might enjoy doing some bird watching at home!



Diary Dates

February

Wednesday 6th - Photographs

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February (Spring Half Term)

April

Friday 5th April (Last day of Spring Term)

April

Wednesday 24th April (Nursery Re-opens for Summer Term)

Late Pick Up Club Special Event

On <u>Tuesday 29th January</u> we are having a bedtime stories event after nursery. The session will last one hour, for the special price of £3. Children can bring their pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers to change into if they wish, and the evening will include lots of cosy stories and hot chocolate.

As places will fill up fast, please book via the office to avoid disappointment.

